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Adam Degg 

REAR COMMODORE 
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RECORDING SECRETARY 
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Bob Stoldt 
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Larry Marter 
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BUILDING CHAIRMAN 

Jeff Gartz 

YARD CHAIRMAN 

Rick Haskins 

SAIL FLEET 

Jake Burgy 

WORK COORDINATOR 

Stacey Wiseman 

ENTERTAINMENT 

Kari Yount 

SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Jimmy Barber 

Our General Membership meeting was held on Tuesday, January 5th at 

7:30. We were short on members present so we  did not have a Quorum 

and thence no meeting. We did nominate people to run for the Finance 

positions. These will be voted on next Month on the Sunday before our 

General Membership meeting and before the meeting on that Tuesday.  

Things learned from attending the meeting: 

We have new hours: 

Monday closed                                                                                                                    

Tuesday closed except for Meeting nights                                                    

Wednesday thru Friday Noon to 10pm                                                               

Saturday and Sunday 10am—10pm 

Food will start back up next Wednesday, January 13th, as well as the 

weekly drawings on Wednesday and Friday. There are people who signed 

the books and paid before we stopped the drawings. Their names and 

money will still be on the book when we start back up. The first week you 

will need to  see if you already signed up.  

This Saturday there will be clubs coming to Harbor View for a Club Crawl 

at Noon. Come join the fun. 

We need help with the Power Squadron Dinner on Friday, January 15th. If 

you can help call Amanda Zalenski at 419 262 2057. 

January 29th will be the Change of Watch at our club for Officers and their 

Spouses. 

Vice Commodore Adam Degg will need to raise money this year for his 

Commodore year.  Support  Adam and Katrina when their Dinner’s start 

back up as well as the raffles and fund raisers he has planned. 


